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Hello
I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed 7 storey, 143 unit building at 10340 Hwy 27. I feel the
development would set a very bad precedent for the green corridor around Kleinburg. Not to mention the negative
impact on things like the water tables, wildlife, noise and pollution levels. As a long time resident, this development
would have a very detrimental effect on the peaceful quality of life we have come to enjoy in Kleinburg. Please do
the right thing and do not allow this outrageous deviation from the long term plan for Kleinburg.
Thank you
Lorraine McNair
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Public Meeting




